
Visit of Dr. Lakhan Singh, Director, ICAR-ATARI  
at KVK, AAU, Devataj Dist. Anand 

 
Dr. Lakhan Singh, Director, ICAR-ATARI, College of Agriculture Campus, Pune 

along with Dr. M.L. Gaur, Dept of Agricultural Meteorology, BACA, AAU, Anand 

visited the KVK Devataj Dist. Anand on September 25, 2018 to review activities of the 

KVK and especially demonstration units of KVK. A visit of farmer’s farm and plug 

nursery unit was also arranged at village Israma of Petlad taluka.   

Dr. Lakhan Singh, Director, ICAR-ATARI visited the nursery unit, vermi 

compost unit, fish rearing unit, fish pond, crop museum, drip irrigation and fogger 

demonstration units and museum of KVK. He also inspected the office building which 

needs complete renovation. He expressed his satisfaction for activities of this KVK. He 

suggested to prepare case/success stories of farmers and published them on ICAR’s 

website in Hindi language.    

“Swachh Bharat Pakhwada from September 15 to October 2, 2018 - Swachhta Hi 

Sewa 2018” is undergoing under the Swachh Bharat Abhiyan of Government of India at 

Krushi Vigyan Kendra, Anand Agriculture University, Devataj Dist. Anand.             

KVK, Anand, organizing various programme daily during this period to make awareness 

regarding the cleanliness in day to day life and social life. During the visit, Dr. Lakhan 

Singh addressed the school children regarding Swachh Bharat Abhiyan and asked to 

students to follow cleaning drive in their day to day life. He flagged off the Swachhata 

rally that has been carried out under “Swachhta Hi Sewa 2018” in which message has 

been conveyed about the “Swachchta hi Seva hai” by school children. Various posters 

were showed during this rally at village Devataj of Anand district. Awareness regarding 

cleanliness and importance of cleanliness in day to day life has been created. Total 150 

school children and Staff of KVK, teachers joined the hands for this cleaning drive. 

At the end Dr. G.G. Patel, Senior Scientist & Head, KVK Anand and staff 

extended a vote of thanks to Director ATARI, Pune for his kind visit and giving 

inspiration and guidance to all.  
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